
FCC Affordable Connectivity
Program (ACP) Support

Parental Outreach
CTC’s call center will call eligible families to inform them about the ACP, encourage sign up, and facilitate the 
application process.

ACP Support Hotline
Interested families can contact an ACP Support Hotline during normal business hours for information about 
the ACP or for application assistance. 

School District Parental Outreach
School districts will conduct ACP outreach to their families.

ACP Training Workshop for School District Staff
CTC will hold a virtual ACP training workshop for school district staff.

ACP Workshop for Families
CTC wil hold a virtual ACP workshop for school district families.

Third-party ACP Support Organization Research
CTC wil conduct research to discover local organizations within a school district that are conducting ACP 
outreach and support and provide a list of these organizations and their programs. 

The Affordable Connectivity Program (ACP), administered by the Federal Communications 
Commission (FCC), provides eligible low-income households with a $30 monthly subsidy 

for broadband service. School districts may request any combination of the below options 
provided by the Georgia Department of Education (GaDOE) and conducted by CTC 

Technology & Energy (CTC) to promote ACP enrollment for students and their families.

For additional 
information, please 

monitor the Ga Student 
Connect website 

for relevant information 
or call 

470-500-1903.


